SEVENTH-DAY ADVENTIST CHURCH, SOUTH CARIBBEAN CONFERENCE



Letter from Director and Advisory President

June 27, 2025

Music Co-ordinators
Praise Team Members
Instrumentalists
Music Ministers

Dear Music Ministers:

Christian Greetings!

Let us take this opportunity to welcome you to our Music Workshop 2025. We are happy that you have joined us and we pray that our experience this weekend will be fulfilling, exciting and transformational. We pray that what is shared here will enhance our musical journey at our various churches.

Please take the time to interact with your fellow musicians and develop friendships and contacts that will be an asset to your Music Ministry. We look forward to interacting with each of you as we build bonds and create a worship experience that will not be soon forgotten.

Throughout the weekend we will hone new skills, develop our code of ethics and re-evaluate our lifestyle as music ministers.

May God bless and keep you as together we develop the skills and talents that we have been blessed with.

Yours truly

Deborah Ferreira

Music Director

Faith Tackson

Faith Jackson

President - Music Advisory